
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(A614 BAWTRY ROAD, BLYTH) (40MPH SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2024 (1273A) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. 

 
It is proposed to change the existing derestricted speed limit to 40mph on the above 
road, north of Blyth. The proposed 40mph speed limit will fulfil planning conditions 
associated with the new development to the west of Bawtry Road and facilitate the 
safe operation of a new junction and the wider Highway.  

 

 
 
 


